PSEG

March 10, 2016
Dear Valued Customer:

This is to notify you that PSE&G will begin underground construction on the PSE&G
and public rights of way in your area. This construction is part of our transmission
upgrade initiative to ensure reliable electric service in the Borough of Waldwick, as well
as surrounding communities.

Underground construction activities are expected to begin on or about Monday, March
14" 2016 from approximately 7:00 AM — 5:00 PM, Monday — Friday, as well as some
Saturdays. Construction activities include the installation of manholes and underground
pipe. This work is expected to be complete in May, 2016, weather permitting.

Our work locations are expected in the following locations:

- Hopper Avenue between Alexander Avenue and Wyckoff Avenue
- Wyckoff Avenue between Hopper Avenue and Monroe Street

- Monroe Street between Wyckoff Avenue and Evergreen Street

- Evergreen Street between Monroe Street and Hemlock Street

Safety is our primary concern. PSE&G will work with the Borough of Waldwick Police
Department to minimize any traffic concerns or inconvenience to the public. During
construction, please refrain from going near our construction work zones.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call our toll free number at 1-800-901-
5035.

Sincerely,

Rosalie Serapiglia
PSE&G Regional Public Affairs Manager



